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Week 9 
w/c 12th March 2018 

 

 

 

Sound and Number of the Week: 
 
 

This week we will be introducing the children to our interactive display, ‘sound’ and 
‘number’ of the week which aims to involve you in your child’s learning. 

 

This week the sound is 
  

l 
 

and the number is  
 

9 
 

Sounds will be introduced (with songs/actions) in the order they are taught in the 

Letters and Sounds programme.  The game ‘I Spy’ supports the recognition of initial 

sounds in words and is fun to play at home or at school! Ask your child to find the 
number ‘9’ on a house number or car registration plate when out and about. Any 

photos of your findings or objects beginning with the sound of the week can be 
brought into school for us to look at. 

 

 
  

 

This week we will be: 
 

 Practising our speaking & listening skills through 
our different phonics activities. Some children 
will continue to learn Phase 2 phonics.  
 

 Reading the story ‘Biscuit Bear’ and making our 
very own bear biscuits.  

 

 Going on a class visit to ‘Build a Bear’. On our 
return we will be talking about what was our 
favourite part of the trip and why.  

 

 Taking part in Maths activities which focus on us 
using the vocabulary ‘more’ and ‘less’. 

 

 Hopefully have our first PE lesson with a 
specialist PE coach! We will be practising our 
physical development skills and having lots of 
fun playing different games.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t 
hesitate to ask a member of the Foundation stage 

team. 

 

 
Notices: 
 Parent consultations will take place next week. Please ensure parent 

consultations slips are returned as soon as possible so we can try to 

give you a day and time that works best for you. 
 

 Our class visit to ‘Build a bear’ takes place on Tuesday 13th March. 

Pick up time on this day will be 12pm to allow us time to get back 
into class and get organized for home.  

 

 Due to the snow over the last couple of week, there has been a 

delay with the book fair. It will now be in school from Tuesday 20th 

March.  
 

 To end our bear topic, we will be holding a ‘Teddy’s Bear Picnic’ for 

the children on Monday 19th March. On this day children can bring 
in a teddy from home. As part of the morning, children will take part 

in games and activities and have their very own picnic with some 

little snacks and treats to enjoy. 
 

 Children should always be brought and collected by a parent or 

responsible adult. Please inform staff of any changes in routine so 

that we are aware who is collecting your child. 

 

 

 ‘All about me’ box 
 

 
 

Each week one child will be chosen to take 

the ‘All about me’ box home. Children will 
be asked to fill the box with up to five 

items which tells us a little bit about 
themselves. This week Joe will take home 

the ‘All about me’ box.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Star of the Week 
 

 
 

Layla Jae 

For making great progress in her name 

writing. Well done! 

 


